
 

 

 
 

June 12, 2018     

 

 

BY E-MAIL: 
lukacs@AirPassengerRights.ca 

 

 

Dear Dr. Lukacs: 

 

Re:  Response to the submission dated June 4, 2018 

 

Thank you for your correspondence dated June 4, 2018. The Canadian Transportation Agency 

(Agency) has reviewed your correspondence and does not find that a change in the discussion 

paper posted on the Agency's consultation website is required.  

 

The discussion paper offers contextual information on the Convention for the Unification of certain 

Rules for International Carriage by Air (Montreal Convention) for reference purposes. While the 

Montreal Convention provides recourse for damages, the new regulations would provide for 

minimum compensation in certain cases.  

 

Rest assured that, in the development of the regulations on air passenger protection, the Agency 

will take into account the Montreal Convention, where applicable.  

 

We will consider you letter dated June 4, 2018 as forming part of the consultations.  

 

Thank you for your input.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

(signed) 

 

John Dodsworth 

for Secretary 

 


